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CommAealth Edison 
1400 Op~ace 
Downers Grove, Illinois 60515 

Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. NuclearrRegulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attn: Document Control Desk 

February 24, 1994 

Subject: Dresden Nuclear Power Station Units 2 and 3 
Revision 2 of the Third Ten-Year Inspection Interval 
Inservice Inspection (ISi) Plan 
NRC Docket ·Nos. 50-237 and 50-249 

Reference: (a) P. Piet letter to_ T. Murley, dated August 13, 1993. 

Dear Dr. Murley: 

This puq)ose of this letter is to withdraw Relief Requests PR-01 (Rev. 1), 
PR-14 (Rev. 0), CR-06 (Rev. 1), CR-10 (Rev. 1) and CR-16 (Rev. 0) from consideration by 
the NRC Staff as part of Dresden Station's Third Ten-Year ISi Plan. These Relief Requests 
were last included in the Reference (a) submittal. Commonwealth Edison appreciates the 
NRC Staffs consideration of this matter. 

In order to support the scheduling of the i'nservice inspection scope for the upcoming 
D3R13 refuel outage (currently scheduled to begin on March 12, 1994), Commonwealth 
Edison requests NRC Staff review and approval of all other remaining ISi Plan relief requests 
as soon as possible. 

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office. 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator - Riii 
J. F. Stang, Project Manager - NRR 
M. N. Leach, Senior Resident Inspector - Dresden 
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